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I am a concerned citizen who lives in Lincoln County, WA. I am appalled that sewage sludge
dumping has been allowed to continue! It greatly affects the Mill Canyon area where people live
and food is grown and this topic in this area is considered insignificant? It is extremely significant
because it affects people's lives, health, food grown, water sources, and more. The people have
valid concerns so listen and do what is right and cease the sewage sludge dumping. If an
investigation needs to be done, do it, and start checking the soil where the lower Mill Canyon
people live and go uphill from there. The residents are smart and have a good idea where the sludge
is coming from so hear them, value them, and check on it. No permits for sewage sludge dumping
should be allowed in this area until a decision is made.


